
MTVA General Membership Meeting Minutes 
November 10, 2009 
St. Cecilia Academy 

 
I.  Call to Order at 7:08 
 
In attendance were Matthew Johnson, Katie Prokop, Charlie Mason, Lisa Benton, 
Jamey Kelley, Brenda Jewell, Grant Farmer, Melissa Collins, Gerald Patton, Lia 
Holland, Jeanette MacCallum, Melissa Collins, David Ford, Tyler Merideth, and Valerie 
Dehoff.   
 
II. Minutes 
 
The minutes were approved as presented. 
 
III.  David Ford from Concert Chorale of Nashville 
David Ford from CCN presented information on their Vocal Scholarship and Mentoring 
Program.  If interested, contact David Ford at dmfsings@aol.com. 
 
IV.  Reports 
 
Jeanette MacCallum, Treasurer, submitted the treasurer's report. 
 
Melissa Collins, Elementary Honors Chair, reported that 143 students were accepted 
into the Elementary Honors Chorus.  The venue will be Longhollow Baptist Church in 
Sumner County. 
 
Beth Kolwyck ,Elementary Mass Chair, reported that Clarissa Miller and Carol Poston 
will be the clinicians.  Beth has the repertoire list for the elementary directors.  
 
Dr. Paul Hondorp from Western Kentucky University will be leading a professional 
development in the January 12th meeting.  
 
Check the website for upcoming deadlines concerning festival. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:32. 


